Rosenberg Corey

From: Habib Shekarriz <hshinc@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 5:39 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Re: HB 2004-A

Dear Ladies / Gentlemen;

As a builder/developer, I'm totally against passing HB 2004-A bill.

Respectfully,
Habib Shekarriz

HS Construction, LLC

Habib Shekarriz, Managing Partner
21633 Johnson Rd.

West Linn, OR 97068
503.515.9766 Cell



